
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Budget Hearing 
November 5, 2018 

 
President Dobbs called the Public Hearing on the proposed 2019 proposed budget to order at  
6:58 p.m., at the Caledonia Village Hall, 5043 Chester Lane, Racine, Wisconsin.    
 
Board Present: Trustee Benkowski, Trustee Stillman, Trustee Wanggaard, Trustee Martin 

 Trustee Wishau and President Dobbs 
 
Absent: None 
 
Also present:  Village Administrator Tom Christensen, Finance Manager Larry Borchert, Utility 

Director Anthony Bunkelman and Public Works Director Tom Lazcano. 
 
President Dobbs opened the Public Hearing and asked if anyone in the audience had questions or 
concerns. It appeared those present were for the board meeting to follow.  No public comments 
were made. 
 
Being no further comments from the audience, President Dobbs adjourned the Public Hearing at 
7:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Karie Torkilsen 
Village Clerk 


